MARSHLAND/HAWKINS/LOWER STYX ROAD INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS

The Board received a report on the proposed safety improvement work at the Marshland/Hawkins/
Lower Styx intersection. The City Streets Officer advised that the funding for these works has
remained in the budget and that not all of it would be used for the works.

The Board decided:

1. That the proposed low cost remedial improvement at the Marshland/Hawkins/Lower Styx Road
intersection be circulated to seek the community view.

2. That a public meeting take place in the area before July 2002.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


